
Parentmail Update: 20/05/22 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Forthcoming INSET days - reminder. 

Friday 27 May 2022 - school staff training day.  

The school will only be open for students who have examinations on this day and school buses 
will run as normal. However, as there will be no canteen facilities available, pupils are advised to 
bring their own food and drink if they wish to do so. Those entitled to free school meals can 
collect a packed lunch from the canteen. Please inform Miss White if a lunch is required. Once 
the morning examination is finished, on this day, pupils can leave the site if they wish. Students 
who wish or need to remain in school will be accommodated in the Learning Resources Centre 
(LRC). 
 

 

Friday 1 July 2022 

School staff training day - school closed to all pupils. 

We wish all families an enjoyable weekend. 

Cowbridge Comprehensive School Senior Leadership Team. 

 


